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I am writing to ask for your support of HB 2005 by helping to control ghost guns (or 

untraceable firearms). This common sense measure would keep more dangerous 

weapons out of the hands of criminals and protect law enforcement by decreasing 

the number of untraceable firearms. There is no downside here. This is a bill that 

both parties can get behind since there can be no good argument for the existence of 

more unregistered weapons on our streets and in our communities. Please support 

this bill.  

Thank you! 


